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Statement of Adoption 

 

  
To:  Michelle Stone-Principato, Director of Liquor and Tobacco Enforcement Division 
  
From: Mark Ferrandino, Executive Director – Department of Revenue  
 
Re: Statement of Adoption 

 

 

Pursuant to the state Administrative Procedure Act, Title 24, Article 4, C.R.S., I, Mark Ferrandino, 

Executive Director of the Colorado Department of Revenue and State Licensing Authority, promulgate 

the following additions and amendments to rules: 

 

1 CCR 203-2, Colorado Liquor Rules 
 

Regulation 47-302.  Changing, Altering, or Modifying Licensed Premises.  

Regulation 47-312.   Change of Location.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The new and amended rules are adopted this __________ day of _______________ 2022. 

 
         
  
  

         

 _________________________________________ 

Mark Ferrandino          

Executive Director/Chief Executive Officer  

Colorado Department of Revenue  
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